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Friday 26th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 3/4 The Romans Workshop – Thursday 8th February 
 

 
As part of this term`s topic – The Romans, Year 3/4 will be participating in a VR workshop 
on Thursday 8th February. 
 
The workshop will take place during the afternoon at St. Mary`s Catholic Academy, with 
children travelling via school minibus and returning before the end of the school day. 
Children will be accompanied by members of staff. 
 
The cost for this workshop is £4.00 per child which is payable via you child`s Scopay 
account. 

 
I`m sure this will be a unique way for the children to explore their topic. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Rathbone 
Principal 
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